College-Wide COVID-19 Policies for Spring, 2023

- The College does not require masks in instructional and meeting spaces inside academic buildings. However, if instructors require masks in their classroom, lab, or studio, then students and guests must comply with that requirement.
- Vaccines are strongly encouraged for all faculty, staff, and students. Vaccines are not mandated for Lyon College community members, although there may be specific courses involving interactions with vulnerable, external populations where a vaccine may be required
- The College will continue to offer symptomatic testing for students, faculty and staff

In class and visits during my office hours:

Social distance must be maintained even with PPE, at least from me.

Appropriate masks must be worn that cover the nose and mouth.

Contravention of these guidelines will potentially lead to dismissal from lab or class.